

Byron Street Padiham Burnley BB12 6NX Telephone: 01282 681950

Telephone: 01282 681950 Email: enquiries@burnley-cs.org www.burnleyhighschool.co.uk

Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s),

As the school year comes to a close, Burnley High School are preparing for the next academic year which includes a revamp of our library. Thanks to the money raised around World Book Day and winning a number of competitions, we now have a wide selection of new books to place in the library for September.

However, in order to keep the library fully stocked, we ask that all parents/carers encourage their child to return any library books they have borrowed before this academic year finishes. If there are any students that wish to keep a book over summer, would you please ask them to speak to myself or Miss Dawson.

As Burnley High School continues to grow, the need to access a wider range of books is imperative. In an effort to keep the library stocked, we rely on donations, too. Therefore, we ask if your child has any books that they no longer use, that they might consider donating them to the library.

Also, in September all KS3 English lessons will involve an element of independent reading, therefore the English department ask that, if possible, your child return to school in the new academic year with an appropriate reading book.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank-you,

Miss V. Yates

Literacy Co-ordinator

**Burnley High School** 

